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We are now coming to the end of our Pentecost topic and we will be ready to celebrate the 

day of Pentecost on Sunday the 31st of May.  

Now that you have completed your activities, hopefully you will now all understand: 

 • That everyone has Good News to share  

• Pentecost is the celebration of the Good News of Jesus 

 

At the end of our RE topics we always take a moment to reflect on what we have learnt.  

This week I would like you to think about the following things and create a poster to share 

your thoughts. (See resources for an example of what your poster might look like.)  

 

What do you wonder about… 

 How you feel when you have good news. 

 The joy and happiness the Good News brings. 

 Pentecost Day.  

 The Holy Spirit. 

  

 

 

 

 

Don’t forget to email me your posters: l.ferguson202@durhamlearning.net  
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